City of Guelph Central Library letter

Dear Mayor and elected members,

I would like to provide my comments regarding the approval for moving forward with the new central library.

The library will provide so many social and economic benefits that it can't be delayed or trimmed down. Covid should not be used as an excuse to not move forward. The opportunity cost is very large and the sooner it happens the better the benefit. Just look at the cost of the old post office and what was lost by not buying that building at the time. The need for infrastructure is strong and now is the time to really lead the community and support it with this. A positive long lasting legacy will result.

Thank you for your consideration,

Leo Medeiros Guelph resident